
CITY OF SCHULENBURG 
SCHULENBURG, TEXAS 
February 8, 2016 
 
The City Council of the City of Schulenburg met in special session on Monday, February 
8, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Multi-Purpose Meeting Room.  Mayor Roger 
Moellenberndt, Aldermen Rodney Gresser, Roland Kalina, Brenda Rehak and Larry 
Veselka were present.  Alderman Douglas Behlen was absent.  Also present were City 
Administrator, Tami Blaschke–Walker.  Visitors included Lisa Mederos of the 
Schulenburg Sticker, Kathy Quinlan and Nancy Hay. 
 
City Council discussed the plans of the Navidad Valley Community Connection Senior 
Center.   
 
Mrs. Quinlan and Mrs. Hay offered to take over all bookings of the Civic Center in 
exchange for the use of the building.  They would also keep all money collected to help 
fund their program. 
 
Council agreed to consider this offer and get back with them. 
 
Alderman Veselka made a motion, seconded by Alderman Gresser to adjourn the 
meeting at 7:34 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


